
 

$2.00 Selections 
• Bruschetta: Tomato, avocado, kalamata olives, balsamic 

drizzle 

• grilled Peach Bruschetta: Goat Cheese, Basil Honey 

• bacon bruschetta: Apple, Gorgonzola, Bacon 

• Caprese skewers: Marinated mozzarella, cherry toma-
toes, basil, drizzled with balsamic reduction 

• Loaded Hummus Spread: cherry tomatoes, kalamata 
olives, Feta cheese, carrots, celery, & Pita 

$2.50 Selections 
• Sweet & Sour meatballs 

• spinach & artichoke dip with grilled naan bread 

• Smashed Potato Bites: loaded with cheddar, caramel-
ized onions, crumbled applewood bacon, sour cream & 
chives 

• Parmesan fried pickles 

• Grilled cheese and tomato bisque Mugs 

• Mediterranean flatbreads: mozzarella cheese, red 
peppers, cherry tomatoes, spinach, kalamata olives, 
shaved red onion, & balsamic reduction 

• Fried green tomato: drizzled with chipotle mayonnaise 

• Asian dumplings: pork or teriyaki chicken 

 

Prices & available fresh items may change in a seasonal/
fluctuating market 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Prices subject to 20% gratuity and 7.5% state sales tax 

Call 330-707-4474 to inquire or place an order 

530 Mahoning Avenue 
Youngstown, OH 44502 

 

$3.00 selections 
• Stuffed pepper wedge: quinoa, chorizo, asiago cheese 

• Buffalo chicken skewer: hand breaded chicken bite, 
HOUSE FERmented Buffalo Sauce, gorgonzola cheese 
Sauce, & celery 

• Buffalo chicken dip with Celery and Tortilla Chips 

• Catville chicken bites: hand breaded chicken tossed in 
our award winning sweet & Spicy sauce, pickle chip 

• slow cooked bbq pork sliders 

• Bacon wrapped stuffed jalapenos 

• Steak crostini: marinated flank steak, blue cheese 
sauce, balsamic reduction 

• Cheese stuffed mushrooms 

 

 

 

Hors D’oeuvres Menu 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 Hors D’oeuvres Menu 
 

 

 

$3.50 Selections 
• Teriyaki chicken skewers with pineapple & red onion 

• Candied bacon deviled eggs 

• Crab stuffed mushrooms 

• Summer salad cups: spring mix tossed with shaved red 
onions, mandarin oranges, grapes, candied pecans, goat 
cheese, & black cherry vinaigrette 

• Catville chicken & waffle skewers: a little sweet, a 
little spicy, all awesome (our award winning Catville 
sauce) 

• Rueben Fritters: slow cooked corned beef, sauerkraut, 
swiss cheese,, & Russian dressing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

$4.50 Selections  
• Hawaiian sliders: ground beef, grilled pineapple, red 

onion straws and Asian Mayonaise 

• Fish & chips: premium beer battered cod & thick cut 
tempura battered fries, B&O station sauce 

• Grilled shrimp skewers: brushed in B&O butter 

• Coconut shrimp with pina colada pineapple dipping 
sauce 

• Beer battered fish slider: tartar, coleslaw and ched-
dar cheese 

 

$6.50 Selections 
• Bbq Bacon wrapped scallop skewer 

• Tender smoked ribs grilled with our smokey bbq sauce 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
$5.00 selections 

Charcuterie display: coppa ham, abruzzese sausage, peppa-
dew cheddar, fontina, gorgonzola, smoked gouda, assorted 

crackers, grapes, cherry tomatoes, assorted nuts and olives,  
 
 
 
 

$4.00 Selections 
• Teriyaki beef kabobs: marinated ribeye, pineapple, & 

red onion 

• Crispy grilled wings: marinated, roasted, grilled, 
brushed with smoky bbq sauce 

• Chilled shrimp cocktail with Cocktail Sauce 


